From: Michael <michael@theyfly.com>
Date: March 30, 2004 8:10:42 AM PST
To: “Tim”, randi@randi.org, Vaughn@cfiwest.org, James Underdown

<jim@cfiwest.org>, derek@iigwest.com, SKEPTICMAG @aol.com
Subject: Re: Alloys

Hi Tim,

I'll have to be briefer than usual.

Thanks, | look forward to hearing from the professor (please also let me know a
little about you and your connection to him!).

Dyson's a good and very well-informed guy, | asked him to help with some of the
ever-mounting volume of global mail from interested parties.

Again, mine are stepwise priorities. The refusal of Randi & company to complete
the challenge is of huge importance, will probably result in legal action down the
road, as well as enormously increased exposure of case. When they can't
duplicate the photos (or even the sounds) all eyes will certainly be on the case,
the metal and, more importantly, the prophetic information!

Onward,

MH

Hi Michael

I have contacted the good professor and I am waiting for him to get back to me.

I have had an email from "Dyson Devine" in Australia. Once again it seems I have to
state that [ am only interested in the metallic sample. I am not prepared to enter a
debate about photographs, or anything else. Mr Devine seems to think I am naive. I am
not. I simply ask that if you have, as you claim, a sample of metal that is of
extraterrestrial origin, non-meteoric, you allow an authority whose integrity is beyond
doubt to examine it and settle the matter one way or the other. That's not being naive,
that's using plain common sense.

As for the nineteen attempts on Herr Meier's life, perhaps we should leave that
discussion in abeyance.

I will contact you when I hear more.

Regards

Tim



